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The contents of this report express the responses and opinions expressed by those 

organizations that chose to respond to the EQALM Microbiology Working Group  

electronic survey that was sent out November 2015—January 16.   Organizations  

received 3 notices of the survey and opportunities to respond. 

 

In total 29 organizations from 17 countries responded with 24 responding to all  

questions.  Respnders were all prior EQALM Working Group Meeting attendants and 

included participants both from Europe and beyond. 

 

Your participation in this survey is much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

























 

 

Comments 

The group of respondents represents approximately 65 percent of the organizations to which an 

email invitation was sent.   The response rate may be considered as low.  Part of this may reflect an 

absence of interest in participation or may reflect a change in the email contact for these groups.  It 

can not be interpreted as being representative or non-representative of a larger group.  It is 

 reflective of the opinions expressed by those who chose to respond to the survey.  That being said, 

as seen reflecting the thoughts of a group regular conference attenders (Q2) and participators in the  

Microbiology Working Group.  This represents a solid foundation for going forward. 

The group reflects the broad diversity of areas of  focus in Microbiology oriented EQA (Q3) , and the 

emphasis on examination issues (Q4).  That being said, close to half of programs say they monitor 

Microbiology laboratory performance beyond the technical aspects of examination. 

Three questions (Q5,6,7) were asked about what the group would like to see in future meetings of 

the EQALM Microbiology Working Group.  Some interesting  offers for presentations were made.  

Many thanks. 

Further questions (Q8.9.10) were asked about possible surveys, position papers, and common  

projects.  We can and will discuss these further.  While the number of suggestions was limited, there 

clearly is interest and some excellent suggestions were made. 

Lastly, while I understand that a response to a survey is not an absolute commitment, it appears 

there is much interest in our next meeting.  

As the new Chair of the Microbiology Working Group, I will move forward as we plan for our next 

meeting. 

 

With thanks 

Michael A Noble  

Michael  Noble  

Chair, EQALM Microbiology Working Group 

 


